
The Court Registry will be closed on 
October 2, 2023, to observe the National 

Day for Truth and Reconciliation.  
 

As the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, normally observed 
annually on September 30, falls on a Saturday this year, the Courts 
will be closed for the purpose of observing the day on Monday, 
October 2, 2023.    
 
This is an important time to recognize and commemorate the inter-
generational harm caused to Indigenous people by governmental 
policies, including residential schools, and to honour all the survivors, 
their families and communities.    

  
Thank you  
 


